
RHAME AVENUE WALKING CLUB

The Rhame Avenue Walking Club will start Monday, October 4th, at 8:10 A.M for students in
3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th Grades. Students should report to the Physical Education bulletin board at
that time. Walking club will be held every Monday when school is in session. We will be
outdoors on the grass when the weather allows and indoors when there is poor weather.

Below is the permission slip that needs to be sent in with your child to participate. Please
indicate your child’s T-shirt size as this is a prize that students could earn.  If you have any
questions/concerns please contact me at JHickey@eastrockawayschools.org.

James Hickey
Physical Education Teacher
Rhame Avenue School
________________________________________________________________________

Rhame Avenue Walking Club
My child ,_____________________________ ,has permission to participate in the Walking Club
program.

___________________________ _____________________________

Grade and  Class Parent’s Signature

T-shirt size: ____________________ (please indicate youth or adult size)


